
 

 

Our Vision is for all to experience ‘Life in all its fullness’ (John 10:10) 

Following the Christian inspiration of Jesus, all will flourish and enable others to grow.  

Our children will feel good about themselves, enjoy learning and achieving and become positive members of the 

community. 
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 Upcoming dates for the diary 
 

13th and 14Th 
December  

Bethlehem The Nativity, 
In school 9.30am, 
1.30pm and 1.30pm 

20th 
December   

Christmas Church Service 
in Church at 2pm 

22nd 
December  

End of Term  

 

 

 Further dates can be found on the website 

 

https://www.christchurchschoolskipton.org.

uk/ 

 

Class 4 Bake Sale – Tuesday 19th December 

 

Children in class 4 will be running a bake sale on Tuesday 19th December to 

raise money to go towards the cost of transport for an upcoming school trip in 

February to Ripon Museum. 

Cakes will be sold during school by Class 4, so if your child would like to buy a 

treat please send them in with some money next Tuesday. 

 

Christmas Card Orders 
 

Christmas card orders should be with us tomorrow or Wednesday this week and 

will be sent home via your child if you placed an order. 

Thank you  

The Big Ambition Survey  
 
 

The Children’s Commissioner for England has recently launched ‘The Big Ambition’ 
to hear directly from children, young people and parents across the country. 
We want to hear from all children, in every part of the country and in every 
setting.  
This is your chance to tell key policymakers what is important to you ahead of the 
general election. Take part now and ensure your needs are reflected in the 
decisions that will affect you in years to come. Please find the link to the survey 
below. 
 
https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/the_big_ambition/ 
 
I have attached the flyer to the notices for further information. 
 
 

www.childrenscommissioner. 

Kanga Clubs 
Kanga Clubs has its final week this week. 

There is a Cheerleading performance for 

parents to attend on Wednesday 13th at 

4.00pm. 

Nativity Tickets   

Tickets for this week’s Nativity were sent home last week. Mrs Moorhouse has stapled Class 1’s tickets into the children’s 

home school link books. 

Thursday afternoon’s performance is full so if you do have any unwanted tickets please return them to the school office so we 

can redistribute them. 

Thank you  


